February 7, 2019

Honorable Mayor Mary Casillas Salas
Chula Vista City Hall

276 4th Ave

Chula Vista, CA 91910

Dear Mayor, City Council, Planning Commissioners & City Staff Liaisons:

It is with regret that | tender my resignation from the Planning Commission. With a heavy heatrt,
our family has made the decision to move to the City of San Diego. | will miss Chula Vista, but
this will always be my hometown! | had hoped to participate (without voting) at the February
13" meeting, however, | was informed by the City Clerk that the City Charter would not allow it.

I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on the Design Review Board, and most
recently the Planning Commission over the past twelve years. | am also thankful for meeting
and serving with other great Citizens of Chula Vista, they always had Chula Vista’'s best interest
in mind. It is an experience that will always stay with me. | also wanted to give a special thanks
to the City Staff that assisted the Boards and Commissions | served on throughout the years,
their dedication is commendable and their support was invaluable.

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service to the Beautiful City of Chula Vista!

Sincerely yours,

Yolanda Calvo






